NANAJI DESHMUKH VETERINARY SCIENCE UNIVERSITY, JABALPUR

WALK-IN-INTERVIEW

The walk in interview for the post of SRF under the project entitled “Farmers
empowerment through Improved Integrated Farming Practices” under FFP Project scheduled on

15 March 2019 is postponed due to implementation of Model code of conduct for General Lok
Sabha Election-2019.
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